

Director's Monthly Report September 25 to October 20, 2017

Following are highlights for the period of September 25 to October 20, 2017

Monday, September 25

- Along with Education Council, had the pleasure to attend a performance of the Kenyan Boys Choir at Madonna Secondary School
- Attended the TSU Open House / Housewarming event

Tuesday, September 26

- Participated in the Invictus Games assembly at Pan-Am Sports Centre with St. Brendan's school community
- Delivered greetings at the CSLIT General Assembly at the CEC
- Along with the Chair participated in the ICE Symposium, *Renewing the Promise* Team meeting held at the CEC

Wednesday, September 27

- Delivered opening remarks at SSPA at Monsignor Fraser Norfinch Campus
- Attended the Child Abuse Prevention event at Police headquarters
- Delivered greetings at WE Global Learning Centre grand opening with St. Paul students and staff

Thursday, September 28

• Delivered greetings at WE Day, supporting GenWE with TCDSB students and staff for a better globe for humanity, at the Air Canada Centre

Friday, September 29

 Participated in the Orange T-Shirt Day (Every Child Matters) supporting Indigenous Education, at the CEC

Monday, October 2

• Had the pleasure of delivering greetings at the annual NTIP at the CEC

Tuesday, October 3

 Attended Areas 5 & 6 Secondary Fall Regional PD Session at Bishop Marrocco/Thomas Merton Secondary School

Wednesday, October 4

- Delivered greetings at the ECSLIT assembly, at the CEC
- Attended Areas 7 & 8 Secondary Fall Regional PD Session at Mary Ward Secondary School

Thursday, October 5

• Had the pleasure of attending the Marshall McLuhan Student Assembly "Growing up a son of a Genius" with Michael McLuhan on occasion of the dedication of a beautiful portrait

Tuesday, October 10

• Attended and delivered greetings at the *Issues Series for new Vice Principals* at Loretto College

Wednesday, October 11

• Along with senior staff participated in the Skype K-12 Principals meeting for Areas 3, 4, 7 & 8, at the CEC

Thursday, October 12

- Attended the Catholic Missions in Canada Bishop Gordon Visit at Fr. Henry Carr Secondary School
- Along with Trustee Ann Andrachuck & Superintendent Doug Yack, had the pleasure of attending the Northern Exchange Hockey experience coordinated by the Mimico Canadiens Hockey Association
- Along with Nancy Murdocca, President of the Angel Foundation for Learning, attended the *Student Nutrition Toronto* meeting with Toronto Public Health representatives at Ontario Investment & Trade Centre. The meeting included representatives from TDSB

Friday, October 13

- Delivered greetings and participated at the VP retreat for Areas 3, 4, 7 & 8 at the Veneto Centre
- Met with the Operations Management Staff at East Facilities
- Attended the OAPCE Conference Network Event at Hilton Garden Hotel in Vaughan

Monday, October 16

• Delivered greetings to the *Invitation to Catholic Leadership* information session at the CEC

Tuesday, October 17

• Attended the Systemic Racism Conference – Combatting Systemic Racism and Breaking Down Barriers at the Hilton Airport Hotel

Wednesday, October 18

Attended the Secondary School Design Visioning Session at the CEC

Thursday, October 19

- Attended the SSVPA meeting at Monsignor Fraser Norfinch Campus
- Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the blessing and opening of the new addition at St. Victor's Elementary school

Friday, October 20

• Will deliver greetings at the Newcomer Student Conference at the CEC